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Parent Support Group 

 

Parent Support Group September 18, 2018 

  
Present:  Sonya Goyer, Carrie Connelly, Tracey Taite, Kathleen Barth, Stephanie Primus, Julia 
Goode, Kristi Delwo, Deb Van adrichem, Dominic Reiffarth, Sherry Gilbert, Angela Betz, Freddy 
Padilla-Baca 
  
Welcome/Prayer: Kathleen Barth 
  
Adoption of Minutes:  Tracey Taite 1st, Stephanie Primus 2nd  
  
Adoption of Agenda: Sonya Goyer 1st, Julia Goode 2nd  
  
Principals Report:  Kathleen Barth 
                             - See handout 
 Reports: Treasurer Report – Carrie Connelly 
                                 - See handout 
                                 - looking for new treasurer to take over 

  
Old Business:   

  
New Business:   Craft Fair – Carrie Connelly 
                                         - November 17 

-         only 5 tables left 
                            Fundraisers  

-         50/50 in the fall 
-         start to sell tickets in November, draw date will be last 

week of school for Christmas break 
-         new treasurer has to apply for gaming licence  
-         $10 a ticket each book will have 10 tickets 

                                          
-         Golf Tournament 

  
-         Need a volunteer to coordinate fundraiser 
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-         No date confirmed, hopefully something will be booked 
soon 

  
                       Hot Lunch  - Tracey Taite 

-         meeting on Thursday September 20th  
-         one team needs a baker 
-         all teams have food safe people 

                           
  
                          School Council – Freddy Padilla-Baca 

-         no report 
                          
  
                            Shopping Card Program 

-         sales were slow during summer 
-         just put an order in for more cards 
-         send out forms to remind people about the program, and 

that cards are available for purchase in the office. 
  

Next Meeting October 16  
  

 

 


